
October 2015

October is National Safe Work Month in Australia. Have a look at the resources on the Safe Work 
Australia website and speak to your Health and Safety Coordinator to find out what's happening in your 
area. We will be celebrating on 28th October at the UNSW Health and Wellbeing Event for all persons 
involved in safety committees and emergency management.

Ride2Uni Day

Wednesday 14 October is Ride2Uni Day, part of the national Ride2Work Day. 
Help encourage sustainable transport and celebrate cycling culture at UNSW 
by riding on 14 October. You can take part in two events; one at UNSW 
Kensington and one at UNSW Canberra. 

• UNSW Kensington: Ride to Uni then celebrate at the Red Centre with 



Contact Gregory at the Lowy Cancer Research Centre, C25, Ext. 51701, 
email g.maxwell@unsw.edu.au.

Kitchen appliances

Kitchen appliances can cause fires. Where at all possible, these should be 
avoided or kept to a minimum. Where kitchen appliances are used in the 
workplace for preparing food/drink they should only be kept in dedicated 
kitchen spaces. Never leave cooking appliances unattended e.g. microwave, 



details and a description of the fault. It was found later that someone removed 
the Danger Tag and used the equipment. This is a reminder that you must 


